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At Coilplus, we are proud to think beyond our business and act in responsible ways that benefit 
our communities, employees, infrastructure, and society. That’s why we’ve recently launched 
Coilplus Cares, led by our team members who engage in local volunteer opportunities that align 
with our values. We kicked off this initiative with two successful events in November.  

Feed My Starving Children – Schaumburg, Ill. 

A team of 19 volunteers from our Coilplus Illinois headquarters worked shoulder-to-shoulder 
with other local organizations at a Feed My Starving Children meal-packing event. This 
organization has long been committed to eliminating starvation in children around the world. 
With the help of local volunteers, they pack and send food that’s been specially designed to 
fight hunger and malnutrition while offering hope for families. 

On the night of November 17, our Coilplus Cares team helped to pack nearly 34,000 meals for 
children in need. Feed My Starving Children will distribute these meals to 100+ countries, 
where they work with local food partners to reach those who need them. 

 
 

 
 

Food Drive Deliveries – Ohio  

Coilplus Cares teams from both Ohio locations – Piqua and Springfield – coordinated the 
delivery of nearly 6,000 nonperishable items for food pantries in their communities. The 
Bethany Center in Piqua and Second Harvest Food Bank in Springfield will benefit from the 
fantastic work of our committed volunteers. 



  

  

We gratefully recognize the important work of our Coilplus Cares teams, and look forward to 
the many ways we can support our communities by continuing to partner with worthy causes 
like these. 


